


October 10, 2015
Page 2




[Date]




Dear Colleague, 
We are writing to you to share our concern about the impact HIV is having on the people of Texas. At the end of 2016 there were approximately 86,700 Texans living with HIV, more than 4,400 new cases were reported, and almost 2,100 persons were diagnosed with stage 3 HIV, or AIDS.  It is estimated that almost one in six or 17.3 percent of Texans living with HIV does not know they are infected, which translates to 18,000 Texans. We are committed to reducing the number of Texans living with HIV who do not know their status through the promotion of routine, integrated and sustainable HIV screening in health care settings across the state.  
Improvements have been made in treatment and prevention. We continue, however, to fail to diagnose people early in the disease when patients receive the maximum benefit from antiretroviral therapy. Many HIV-infected persons access health care but are not tested for HIV until symptomatic. In 2006, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention revised the recommendations for HIV testing in adults, adolescents, and pregnant women in health-care settings to include all persons between the ages of 13 and 64. In 2013, the United States Preventive Services Task Force (USPSTF) issued a Grade A recommendation for HIV screening of persons aged 15 to 65, which includes HIV screening as a reimbursable preventive service for patients with a payor.  Through the adoption of routine HIV screening as a standard of care in health care settings, HIV+ persons will be diagnosed earlier in the disease process allowing patients to be linked into health care and other services to help manage their disease.  HIV-infected persons who are maintained in medical care will lead healthier, longer and more productive lives, in addition to the potential reduction in health-risk sexual behaviors and further transmission of HIV.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We know you are committed to providing the best medical care to your patients. As a healthcare provider you have the power to influence the impact HIV has on your community by supporting routine HIV screening as a standard of care in medical settings. Through education and outreach to your fellow peers and other health care staff in the workplace and your community, you can help make great strides in addressing the HIV epidemic in Texas
Through your work and professional organizations you have an opportunity to help reduce the number of Texans living with HIV and ultimately decrease the transmission of new HIV cases in Texas. We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss how we might work together to make HIV screening a routine part of health care. 
Sincerely,






